
Above: A graphic showing the U.S. locations of the many groups and individuals we've been contacted by who are
interested in seeing the film and hosting a screening.

"GIVING TUESDAY"
& HOLIDAY SEASON 2017

H appy Post-Th an ksg i vi n g !       

After spending some much-appreciated time with family and friends, we're now taking stock. More
than 800 groups have gotten in touch with us so far about seeing our film or hosting a screening.
“Backpack Full of Cash” is ALREADY acting as a catalyst for important discussions about the real cost
of privatizing America’s public schools. It’s being shown in state houses and school districts, at
national roundtables, colleges, movie theaters, conferences, churches, schools; as one-off events
and multi-screening, multi-city tours. But we can’t sustain this amazing forward momentum and keep
the discussion going without your help. On “Giving Tuesday” and as we get into the holiday season,
please consider making a tax-deductible donation. 

We urgently need funds for:

Shorter versions of the film for community and classroom use
Printed Discussion Guides and Screening Handbooks
Spanish versions of the film and community resources
DVDs with closed captions
Staff and monthly expenses to keep the “Backpack” community screening campaign going

We can’t do this without you! Make a tax-deductible contribution to Stone Lantern Films today.

http://www.backpackfullofcash.com/
http://www.backpackfullofcash.com/donate/


Thank you for all your support. 
Sarah, Vera, and the BACKPACK team

UPCO MING SCREENINGS

SIGN UP TO  HO ST A SCREENING 

Connect with us

    

http://www.backpackfullofcash.com/see-the-film/
http://www.backpackfullofcash.com/host/
https://www.facebook.com/backpackfullofcash/
https://twitter.com/backpackthefilm
https://www.instagram.com/backpackthefilm/

